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As a member of Oregon, I disagree with this mandate. Diesel has become a lot 

cleaner in its design. Regardless, it is needed to haul bigger equipment. A better way 

to solve this is to replace diesel with something better or equally sufficient. Removing 

diesel will only cause an economic crisis for businesses such as farms, gas stations, 

and any other business that sells or uses diesel.  


